UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting February 9, 1976 Conference Room; 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Blackwell, Daniels, Desiderio, Ellis, Flickinger,

Goldberg, Jones, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Ragsdale, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Walden, Walker; Student Representatives Hollander,

Laurence, Smith

Meeting called to order by Associate Dean Desiderio.

Professor Romero spoke briefly regarding salary adjustments.

Faculty Appointments Committee, through Chairman Teitelbaum, recommended that an offer be extended to Jim Ellis and to Dick Gonzales. Considering the two applicants separately, the faculty, acting upon Ellis's application because of time problems, voted unanimously to ask the dean to extend an offer to him. The decision on Gonzales was tabled until the next faculty meeting when Dean Hart can be present.

A petition by Marsha Head to be allowed to re-take a final examination in Civil Procedure was distributed. A motion to accept the petition and allow her to re-take some Civil Procedure examination carried. Professors Desiderio and Kovnat will work out the particulars of Ms. Head's situation.

Meeting adjourned at 5:45.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary

Next meeting: February 23